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Next term’s ethos theme will be:   
We know how to make friends. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been another excellent term in Form II, and I am so pleased with the progress the children continue to 
make across all areas of the curriculum. I can’t believe we are already going into the final term of the year. It 
really has just flown by.  
 
It was lovely to see all of Form II perform so well in the Spring Festival. A particular well done to those who 
performed drama pieces and musical solos. The performances were all fantastic and it was clear how hard the 
children had worked. 
 
I have been impressed with the children’s ‘Roman’ PowerPoints this week. I was very pleased to see how 
much work they had put into the research element of it. All of the children have presented their PowerPoints 
very professionally to an appreciative audience. 
  
In English we have continued working on the best way to answer ‘inference’ questions in comprehensions.  
 
In our Maths lessons we have continued our work on fractions, with the focus this week being on ordering 
mixed numbers. 
 
Homework: 
In regards to holiday homework, no compulsory homework has been given.  
 
There is optional homework of writing a story about a topic of their choosing, which must be written in the 
third person.  
 
A friendly reminder that the children should be reading independently every day at home. It is important that 
they also read to an adult at least two or three times a week. The children’s writing has improved because of 
this focus on reading and it is really important to continue this momentum at home. 
 
Sport: 
Next half-term, the children will be doing Cricket/Rounders on Tuesdays and Multi-Skills on Thursdays. So 
please ensure your child brings their PE kit on these days. 
 
Residential: 
I have sent through a kit list and the PowerPoint I delivered for the residential on 24th – 26th April. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me if you want to discuss any of it further. 
 
As always, if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk. 
 
We hope you have a lovely and restful Easter. 
 
Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson 
 
Calendar Dates –     

 

Summer Term 2024 

April 

Mon 15 Summer Term Commences 
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